On October 12, 2009 delegates from all the 71 member nations of the CGF were in the Indian capital, New Delhi, ahead of the CGF General Assembly. The visiting Commonwealth Games Federation (CGF) delegations were welcomed by Delhi Government School students in the age group 16-18. 15 students were from RPVV, Tyagraj. Since cameras were not allowed inside, we have photographs of the student volunteers prior to the event, at the venue near Qutub where they had assembled. We share these photographs with you. 
One of our girls, Priya  recounts her experiences. The entire event was covered by media. We share one such news item with you.
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